From: Regina O"Brien

To: SoS Rulemaking

Cc: Stacey Jones

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Comments on Rule Making
Date: Monday, August 2, 2021 11:32:16 AM
Hello,

In addition to the comments submitted on behalf of the County Clerks, Eagle County has
specific concerns on the following proposed rules:

7.2.4 relating to adding a specific insert to a replacement ballot when SCORE has
not developed a way for us to determine the nature of the change thus the type of
insert required.

7.7.8 requiring that metrics be added to the signature verification audit, yet our
systems do not have the capability.

8.14 with regards to watchers. This would be tough to enforce with watchers
texting, etc.

Thank you for your consideration of these comments from those who are
responsible for implementing them.

Sincerely,
Regina O'Brien

Regina O'Brien
Eagle County Clerk & Recorder

970.328.8783 | Direct line
970.328.8716 | Fax
500 Broadway / PO Box 537 Eagle, CO 81631

www.eaglecounty.us/clerk
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